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18 October 2023  
Primary – Year 5 Educational Visit  
   
  
   
  
  
   
   
  
   
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to secure a visit to the Harry Potter Studios in 
Watford for the children in Year 5. This is a brilliant opportunity for the children to experience first-
hand the magic of the story and films as a brilliant addition to our theme ‘You’re a Wizard Harry’.  
   
The visit will take place on Friday 22 March 2024. The cost of the trip has been heavily subsidised 
by the PFA, leaving the cost to parents/carers as £38.86 per child. This covers coach travel from 
school to Watford and back again, insurance and the entry ticket.  
   
If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the consent form here by Monday 6 
November 2023, and make the non-refundable deposit payment of £20. Our payment methods are 
detailed here. The balance payment will be due no later than Friday 15 March 2024.  
   
Submission of the form does not guarantee pupils a place on the trip; attendance, attitude to 
learning and behaviour around the school will be considered.  
   
On the day children should arrive at school for 5.45am for a prompt departure, we expect to arrive 
at the studios by 10.00am. A polite reminder that this trip leaves school very early in the morning, 
when most residents are in bed. Please ensure you are respectful of this, and that noise (car 
doors/goodbyes etc.) is kept to a minimum.   
  
We plan to arrive back into Hessle Square for 7.30pm, traffic permitting. More information 
regarding the trip will be provided nearer the time.  
  
If we do not receive enough interest in this visit to cover our costs, we reserve the right to cancel – 
only in this eventuality will deposits be refunded.  
  
In the meantime, please visit www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/home to find out the exciting adventures 
awaiting the children.  
   
Yours faithfully  
  
The Year 5 Team  
 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/gqpkknN02y
https://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/page/?title=Online+Payment+System&pid=55
http://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/home

